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ACTION MONITORING 
 
Portfolio 
Holder(s) /         
Responsible 
 Officer  

Action requested Status 

27th January 
2010 

  

Cllr Hartnett / 
R Dunne  

Single Equalities Scheme 
 
Members requested that a report/action 
plan be submitted to a future meeting of the 
Committee or Council detailing what the 
Council, as Community Leader, expected 
to receive in terms of education provision 
for the Borough and its children and young 
people. 
 

 
 
Officers to update 
at future meeting. 
The LSP action 
plan in respect of 
this issue is under 
consideration at 
present. The 
Single Equalities 
Scheme itself is 
no longer extant. 

18th 
December 
2012 

  

Cllr Shurmer/ 
Derek Allen / 
Matthew 
Bough 

Worcestershire Homelessness Strategy 
 
Officers were in the process of developing 
a Protocol with other Local Authorities to 
address the provision of accommodation 
for homeless people and offered to 
circulate it to members of the Committee 
following the meeting. 

 
 
Officers were 
awaiting 
information from a 
neighbouring 
authority. 

15th January 
2013 

  

Cllr Mould/ 
Jayne 
Pickering 

Council Tax Support Scheme 
 
Officers undertook to provide all members 
of the Executive Committee with the details 
of the one consultation response received. 
 

 
 
Officers circulated 
a response to 
Members. 

Note: No further debate should be held on the above 
matters or substantive decisions taken, without 
further report OR unless urgency requirements are 
met. 

Report period: 
27/01/10 to 15/01/13 

 


